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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I wanted to update you on the status of Fall 2020 Sports.  In collaboration with the private 

athletic associations of Maryland (MIAA & IAAM) of which many other Archdiocese of 

Baltimore schools are members and under an abundance of caution, we will be postponing Fall 

Sports at this time. We will reassess the situation later in the Fall.  As I have shared, this situation 

is fluid and all of our decisions will continue to be made with the safety of our students being our 

main priority.   

 

We fully understand and support the importance of keeping our students engaged both socially 

and through physical activity.  Mr. Blenckstone will work with our coaches to develop plans to 

make every effort to provide opportunities for doing so whenever possible.   

 

Thank you for your understanding and I will make sure to keep you posted on any updates as 

they become available. 

 

Thank you. 

Christopher Cosentino, President 
 


